
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Friday 7th February, 2025 

 
CRC Article 28:  All children have the right to a good quality education. 

CRC Article 19:  All children have the right to be safe. 
 

Parent and Carer Update – 2s Provision 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next week, in our Nursery Class, it is necessary for some maintenance work to be carried out by Durham County 
Council.     
 
We have just recently been informed that this maintenance work is scheduled to start on Monday 10th February.  We 
are hoping that this work will only take a short time to complete. 
 
All of our 2s Provision sessions will run as normal with normal times.  All children are to continue to come to school 
and attend school as usual, at their usual times.  The collection and drop-off points and times for your child will 
continue as normal. 
 
During the maintenance work, your child will access the 2s Provision Room as usual, as well as the alternative 
classroom at key points throughout the day.  Your child will continue to access the outdoors provision, and the Small 
Hall for their Soft Play.  Your child will not be accessing the Nursery Classroom during this time due to health and 
safety reasons. 
 
We thank you for your support and patience during this time.  Should you have any questions, please contact the 
School Office and we will be happy to help you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs. L. Boulton Mrs. S. Simpson-May Mrs. A. Condron  Miss S. Reynolds 
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